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Renee:
You are approved as requested.
Steve

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 9:04 AM Renee Call <Renee.Call@nblenergy.com> wrote:

Hi Steve,

 

A sample was taken on this well.

 

Due to hole in production casing, we will plan to cut casing and pull from 2500’.  We’ll
move the courtesy plug to 2500’ and place from 2500’-2000’ in open hole.  Please let me
know if approved.

Thanks,

 

Renee Call, P.E.

Production Engineer

DJBU Production Engineering

1625 Broadway, Suite 2200, Denver, CO 80202
Main: 303.228.4000 | Direct: 303.228.4276 | Cell: 303.909.6814
Renee.Call@nblenergy.com | www.nblenergy.com

 

 

-- 

Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.

North Central Area Engineer
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